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Updated Continuous Glucose Monitoring Criteria  

Effective October 1, 2023, NYS Medicaid criteria for Continuous 
Glucose Monitoring (CGM) has changed. The Department has 
revised the insulin criteria requiring frequent adjustments. The 
criteria now only specify that members with a diagnosis of  
type 1 or type 2 diabetes must have an insulin treatment plan or 
insulin pump. Frequent adjustments are no longer a criterion for 
CGM. This represents an expansion of NYS Medicaid coverage 
and alignment with current national coverage standards.  
Billing for CGM has not changed. 
 
Click Here for more details. 
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